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29th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am pleased to announce the results of the recent parent governor election. Dr. Anam Yusef 

(Leena’s mum) has been successfully elected as a parent governor. We are excited to welcome 

Dr. Yusef to our governing body and look forward to the valuable contributions and insights 

that she will bring to our school community. 

 

Additionally, I am delighted to inform you that Mrs. Siobhan Shields (Thomas and Daniel’s 

mum) will be nominated as a co-opted governor. Mrs. Shields' experience and dedication to our 

school and her commitment to supporting the educational journey of our pupils make her an 

excellent addition to our existing governing team. 

 

The involvement of parents in the governance of our school is crucial, and I am confident that 

both Dr. Yusef and Mrs. Shields will play key roles in shaping the future direction of Radley CE 

Primary. 

 

Please join me in congratulating Dr. Yusef and Mrs. Shields on their new roles. Thank you to all 

parents who participated in the election process and showed their support for our school 

community. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to learn more about the responsibilities of our 

governors, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

Claire Thomas  

Headteacher Radley CE Primary School 
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